CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
SHANGHAI

ADVISORY ON FINGERPRINTING OF FOREIGNERS
AT PORTS OF ENTRY IN CHINA

All Filipinos in Shanghai, Jiangsu, Zhejiang, Anhui and Hubei are
advised that, per recent circular of the Public Security Ministry of
the People’s Republic of China, starting 2017, the Ministry and its
representatives will obtain and retain fingerprints of foreigners,
from 14 to 70 years old, who arrive at various international ports
in China.

The Consulate General of the Philippines takes this opportunity to
remind Filipinos to comply with China’s entry, stay and exit
procedures and requirements at all times. END
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